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Firstly, may I take this opportunity to both welcome you back to school but
also welcome you back to what I am certain will be an incredible year of
wonderful learning and memories in Upper Key Stage 2. It has been
thoroughly heart-warming this week to observe just how happy all of the
pupils are interacting with each other. The corridors, classrooms,
playground and dining room have been a buzz of conversation and amazing
work has already been produced in both Years 5 and 6. This half term, we
will be starting a wonderful topic called ‘In the Frozen Kingdom’. By
studying this topic, the children will have the opportunity to explore the
polar regions aswell as studying the maritime disaster of the 'Unskinable
Titanic'. They will also learn about explorers who have ventured to the
polar regions and have the opportunity to carry out great experiments on
changes in materials as well as study various art work related to the topic.
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Please ensure your child has their trainers or
suitable footwear in school EVERY FRIDAY for

PE. For Autumn 1, children will wear their
indoor kit and therefore a change of clothes

is not necessary. 
Thank you for your support with this

This week, we have started our class novel
'Kaspar: Prince of cats' by Michael Morpurgo. It
is a heart-warming and powerful novel about
Kaspar the Savoy cat who finds himself aboard

the Titanic.
 

We have also produced some wonderful arctic
pastel pictures and some 'Through the

porthole' artwork. 
 
 
 
 

Year 5 parents- Lineham Farm
letters have gone out and for
any other information please

contact the Year 5 team. 
 

Whilst children in Years 5 and 6
do have the right to walk home,
this must be authorised by you

(parents/ carers) in writing and
given to the office who can

then update the consent part
of our electronic system in

school.


